

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 3, 2004

Virse and Louis Lee 3819 N. 19th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Messrs. Lee:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 13, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 1601 N. 14th St. ("KJ's Grocery") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections related to littering, loitering and concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 1601 N. 14th St.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 031486



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 3, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Matt Wuetrich 3044 N. Stowell Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Wuetrich:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File031486



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 3, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Guillermo Arquinego 6824 W. Stevenson St. Milwaukee, WI 53213

Dear Mr. Arquinego:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you with the notice.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File031486





Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

November 3, 2004

Jessica Villarreal 1693 S. 3rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Villarreal:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, October 13, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1921 W. Mitchell St. ("Mi Rey De Oro") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 1921 W. Mitchell St.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 031486